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NOTICE OF  PUBLIC HEARING
BOSTON CANNABIS BOARD

You are hereby notified that the Boston Cannabis Board (the “BCB”) will hold a virtual
public hearing on Wednesday, April 14, 2021 at 1:00pm.

AGENDA

1. Licensee: NS AJO Holdings. Inc.
Licensed Premise: 50 Clapp Street, Dorchester
License Type: Medical Cannabis Dispensary License
Request: Remove two (2) conditions on the Host Community Agreement: 1. Section 22
(vii): Forty dollar ($40.00) minimum purchase and 2. Section 22 (viii): Two (2) year
moratorium on seeking approval for adult use sales.

2. Applicant: Zip Run, Inc.
Proposed Licensed Premise: 1170 William T. Morrissey Boulevard, Dorchester
License Type: Delivery: Courier Model
Proposed Hours of Operation: 10:00am - 8:00pm
Equity Status: Equity Applicant*
Date of Initial Application: January 27, 2021
Date of Community Meeting: March 24, 2021

*Delivery Courier Model applicants do not count for purposes of the equity to non-equity
ratio.

3. Applicant: Rooted in LLC
Proposed Licensed Premise: 195 Dudley Street, Roxbury
License Type: Recreational Cannabis Dispensary License
Proposed Hours of Operation: Monday - Saturday: 10:00am - 10:00pm; Sunday:
11:00am - 8:00pm
Equity Status: Equity Applicant
Date of Initial Application: May 10, 2019
Date of Filing with Inspectional Services Department: June 6, 2019
Date of Community Meeting: August 6, 2019 and March 24, 2021
THERE IS A BUFFER ZONE CONFLICT

Zoom Link:
HTTPS://US02WEB.ZOOM.US/J/82188521115?PWD=R1RXCNBRNTMXM0LBEKXBZXV
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Meeting ID: 821 8852 1115; Passcode: 276890; Dial In Number: (646) 876-9923

Members of the public are welcome and encouraged to attend. The BCB will accept
testimony regarding each agenda item. Testimony will be limited to two (2) minutes and
any additional testimony may be submitted in writing to cannabisboard@boston.gov.
If you wish to testify please sign up online at bit.ly/bcbtestimony.

This hearing is being conducted pursuant to Governor Charlie Baker’s executive order (the
“Order”) issued March 22, 2020, temporarily modifying certain requirements of the Open
Meeting Law (M.G.L. ch. 30A s. 20) due to the ongoing public health crisis due to Covid-19
(coronavirus).

Please contact the BCB at (617) 635-2330 or cannabisboard@boston.gov with any questions.


